

Prof. Percy Samoel Marquina Feldman

Director General
CENTRUM Católica Graduate Business School
Pontificia Universidad Católica del Perú
A Jr. Daniel Alomia Robles 125-129
Los Alamos de Monterrico
Santiago de Surco, Lima 33
Peru

19 December 2023

Dear Professor Marquina

It is my pleasure to inform you that, during its meeting on 12 December 2023, the EQUIS Accreditation Board voted to confer the EQUIS Accreditation label upon the CENTRUM Católica Graduate Business Schoolt at Pontificia Universidad Católica del Perú for a further period of three years.

The Accreditation Board noted the very significant progress made since the School was last accredited by EQUIS and the seriousness with which it has addressed its "Areas of Required Improvement". All the staff should be congratulated on this result.

The Accreditation Board took particular note of School's unique position in the domestic market and the professionalism and sense of purpose with which it attends to the country's development.

Despite the noted progress, the Areas in which your School is required to demonstrate sufficient improvement by the time of the next accreditation are as follows:

- 1. Research, and in particular, developing a research culture that permeates the entirety of the School and which underpins increasing the spread and quality of the research output.
- 2. Continuing the internationalisation processes and strengthening its reputation among faculty and students.
- 3. Assessing and revising the programme portfolio to strengthen the focus and contribute to the distinctiveness of the School and the development of faculty.

I am enclosing a hard copy of the Peer Review Report as it was submitted to the Accreditation Board as well as some Post-Accreditation Guidelines to be taken into account.

On behalf of the EFMD and the EQUIS team, I should like to congratulate you on this achievement and wish you every success in your plans for the future development of your School.

Yours sincerely

Arnoud De Meyer

Chair

EQUIS Accreditation Board

Enclosures















Post-Accreditation Guidelines:

Follow-up process after accreditation for 3 years:

Schools that are EQUIS accredited for a period of 3 years are requested to file a 5-10 pages annual update report on progress made in the Areas of Required Improvement indicated by the Accreditation Board. The reports are due immediately before the end of Year 1 and Year 2 (at the date of the accreditation by the EQUIS Accreditation Board). In addition, the School must go through a full re-accreditation process before the end of Year 3 and will be expected to produce convincing evidence that it has made real progress in the areas specified by the EQUIS Accreditation Board.

EQUIS Publicity Policy – see https://www.efmdglobal.org/about-efmd-global/efmd-global-logos/ Guidelines on the use of the EQUIS logo and the way public reference can be made to EQUIS accreditation.

EQUIS Policy on Major Institutional Change and Restructuring (enclosure):

Major changes may take place within a school during the accreditation period. These may have an effect on the institutional scope and the quality of the School. This Policy provides an opportunity for assessing how to act prudently with respect to the EQUIS Accreditation of the School. The EQUIS accredited School must inform the EQUIS Office of any significant restructuring.









